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Washoe County District Board of Health 
Notice of Possible Quorum 

Members Tuesday, May 24, 2016 
Kitty Jung, Chair 8:00 a.m. 
Julia Ratti, Vice Chair  
Oscar Delgado  
Dr. George Hess Best Western Airport Plaza Hotel 
David Silverman 1981 Terminal Way 
Dr. John Novak Reno, NV 
Michael D. Brown  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

EPA Region 9 RADON Stakeholders’ Meeting 
Hosted by University of Nevada Cooperative Extension’s 

Nevada Radon Education Program and 
Nevada Division of Public and Behavioral Health, Radiation Control Program 

In collaboration with the Nevada Nurses Association, 
the Conference of Radiation Control Program Directors and U.S. EPA Region 9 

 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

This Public Notice is being posted in the event there may be a quorum of the Washoe County 
District Board of Health present at the meeting. This informational meeting is not intended as an 
official meeting of the Washoe County District Board of Health and no deliberation or action 
will occur. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
Pursuant to NRS 241.020, this notice was posted at the following locations: 
 

Washoe County Health District, 1001 E. 9th St., Reno, NV 
Reno City Hall, 1 E. 1st St., Reno, NV 
Sparks City Hall, 431 Prater Way, Sparks, NV 
Washoe County Administration Building, 1001 E. 9th St, Reno, NV 
Washoe County Health District Website www.washoecounty.us/health 
State of Nevada Website: https://notice.nv.gov 

http://www.washoecounty.us/health
https://notice.nv.gov/

